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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
February 7th, 2024  

 

22 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      $736.73 is the current balance. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Garry & Joanne and Doug Barnes for the goodies this week.  There are 

some openings for cookie sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing 
cookies. 

 
Guests:                      Welcome back to Gary Freer and Carol. 
 
Website:                    The Facebook site is getting a lot of traffic. 
 

Business: Feb 9th is Joanne’s  birthday.  Happy Birthday Joanne! 

The Ontario Wood Carver magazine is available at the front table.  Pay particular 

notice to the Triple C article written by Murray Lincoln. 

Swans are being collected for the Return of the Swans event.  These will be sold as a 

club fundraiser.  All swan carving donations are appreciated. 

Pat is collecting for sweatshirt orders today.  Last day for ordering is next week. 

There are still cut-outs available for Noah’s Ark. 

Gord suggested that the finished Noah’s Ark could be entered at the Brigden Fair. 

 

Tech talk:                  Harvey asked if a special bit is required to drill a seashell.  Dennis suggested trying a 

diamond bit or a sharpened masonry bit.  Gary suggested putting a piece of tape on 

either side of the opening. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

END 


